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8 September 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Re: Wildern Interactive Nights of Knowledge (WINKs) for 2022-23 
 
Each year at Wildern we run a series of WINK’s for parents in order to share the work your 
son\daughter will undertake in school and to offer support in helping them deal with events in school 
and those which will affect their future. 
 
The WINK programme for this year can be found on the school website here.  Attached is the 
programme for the Autumn Term.  This year we will host some WINKs Virtually and some will be 
face to face in school.  If we have to change face to face WINKs due to Government guidance, we 
will inform you as soon as we can.   
 
All WINKs will begin at 6pm whether they are virtual or on school site.  Those taking place on site 
will be in either the School Hall or WAVE auditorium.   
 
If you would like to attend any of our face to face sessions then please register your interest by 
visiting the Eventbrite website and search for ‘Wildern School’.  Please note, not all events will be 
currently available to pre-register.  Letters for each WINK will be sent out nearer to the event. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
                                       
Mrs E Watson 
Senior Leader of Learning (SLC RE & Education for Life)   
 

https://www.wildern.org/index.php/teaching-and-learning/wink-202223/

